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POLICY 

The Board of Education acknowledges that childcare programs are critical to support families.  The Board 
recognizes that it makes sense for children to attend programs in their home school that facilitate children’s 
movement from pre-school to school programs. The Board also believes that childcare programs must adhere to 
the Early Learning Framework Principles and The First People’s Principles of Learning. 

The Board supports the use of school district facilities for the provision of childcare so long as the facilities are 
not required for use by school district programs. 

The Board expects that childcare programs using school district facilities will be provided on a not for profit basis 
and will function without cost to the Board. 
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